
 

 

BOOSTER CLUB MEETING MINUTES  
April 11, 2012 

 
Present: P. Vinciguerra, M. Levy, J. Malloy, A. Murray, J. Sheehan,  M. Monagle, L. 
Winchell, L. Tondre, K. White, L. Reimer, C. Hartnet, N. Feeney, D. Bohane 
  
1. Minutes for March 2012 - reviewed and approved. 
 
2.   Financials – Pauline reviewed financials.   Acknowledge amount donated to Booster in 
 memory of M. Wolfe 
 
3. Officer Positions –  Open positions nclude President, First VP,  and Treasurer.   A 

Letter to the Editor was printed in the Canton Citizen last week from D. Erickson. Anyone 
interested in an officer position is asked to contact Marge (MargeLevy1@verizon.net) or 
Julie Malloy (Julie_Malloy@putnam.com). Voting will take place at the May Meeting.   
Currently on the slate are:  Lorraine Reimer for Membership and Margaret Monagle for 
Secretary. 

 
4.   Concession Stand:   Non open for Spring Season.  Lorraine Reimer to discuss with Leo 

Nelson (Boys Tennis) options for snacks at Tennis Games. 
 
5. RE: Second VP Position: Chair Corporate Fundraising - Sue K was meeting with 

 CABI and presenting them with information/donation flyer.  D. Erickson is to price the 
banners.  Corporate Fundraising Brochure shared with members.  We are finalizing mailing 
list for outreach.  Will need some volunteers to assist with making follow up calls late 
Spring.  Deadline for logos on the banners needs to be finalized. 

 
6. Fund Raising Updates – 
 - Scrip Cards: Sue P had the first round of Spring drive done and will do another one. 
  Next dates pending. 
 

- Turf Field:  Going to renew current CD and will be adding $5000 to this for 6 months.  
$3,700 of this additional $5,000 came from the Golf Ball Drop held in the Fall with the 
Alumni Flag Football Game.  (Thanks to Kim White). 
 

 -Golf Team:  Will not be participating in a fundraiser Labor Day Weekend at TPC. 
 

-Canton Olympic Day:  D. Bohane going to run 8 to 10 events.  Targeting elementary 
grades.  Will be held on June 23, 2012.  More info to follow.  Suggestion made to look at 
“Hershey Track and Field” qualifications. 
 

 -Texas Hold ‘Em:  Planned for January 2013 details to follow.  Ed Kodzis to coordinate. 
 

-  Jimmy Plunkett Night:  Coordinated by Bernadette Logan on SEPT 22, 2012 at the 
Town Club (or other location if demand for tickets is high). 



 

 

 -Brick Sale:   K. White is assisting with the sale of Bricks.  M. Levy sending out separate 
 emails with the details and attachments for ordering bricks.  Deadline is June 15. 
 Dottie to send master list to Julie of team reps – Dennis will outreach to them all. 
 
7. AD Update –  none ( see Texas Hold ‘Em Tournament).   
 
7. Miscellaneous:  
  ● Bulletin Board at Turf: Mr. Cheevers is getting the glass installed. To be mounted 
at Field House after April vacation. 
 
 
  
    NEXT MEETING: Tuesday, May 8  at 7:00 PM 
     Teacher’s Café Canton High School 
 
 
 


